Amy Ow

From: Camille Leung

Sent: Friday, August 09, 2019 5:28 PM

To: Amy Ow

Subject: FW: Highland Estates Lots 9 and 10

Attachments: MIG memo_Highland Lots 9 10 biology compliance August 2019.pdf

From: Camille Leung

Sent: Friday, August 09, 2019 5:28 PM

To: 'Kristen Outten' <koutten@swca.com>; Jessica Henderson-McBean <JHenderson-McBean@swca.com>; Erika Carrillo
<Erika.Carrillo@swca.com>

Subject: FW: Highland Estates Lots 9 and 10

Please review and let us know what you think. Thanks

From: Taylor Peterson [mailto:tpeterson@migcom.com]

Sent: Friday, August 09, 2019 5:16 PM

To: Noel Chamberlain <noel@nexgenbuilders.com>; Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org>; Kristen Outten
<koutten@swca.com>

Subject: Highland Estates Lots 9 and 10

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Hello,

Here is a memo documenting the results of today’s survey on Lots 9 and 10. No nesting birds were detected, although |
observed several species at and around the site. | have not heard from CDFW yet, so have reached out to other
personnel. | will let you know when | hear from them.

Tay

Taylor Peterson

Director of Biological Analysis
MIG, Inc.

2635 North First Street, Suite 149
San Jose, California 95134

Cell: (650) 400-5767



